August 3, 2021


The university or college that you are writing to….




Re:  Forced disclosure of Covid 19 Vaccine/Shot status in exchange for residence access


To whom it may concern:
The action of requesting for private personal health information is illegal and unconscionable.  
Requesting private medical records in exchange for access to residence is against the law.  Health Canada has never approved Covid 19 vaccine/shot for the general public.  The Covid 19 vaccine/shot is only allowed under the Emergency Use Authorization Act.  The Covid 19 vaccine/shot has never been licensed, as it is still being tested. Therefore, since removing the state of emergency on June 9, 2021, the vaccination/shot is illegal.  The vaccine/shot as a treatment has not been clinically tested or proven for the risk of acquiring infection of Covid 19 or preventing a vaccinated person from transmitting Covid 19 to another person.  The Covid 19 vaccine/shot has never been legally mandated by any health agency including public health and/or government.  The vaccine/shot is not necessary for the post secondary age population where the medical risks outweigh the benefits.   
Enforcing “proof of vaccination” is contrary to Ontario law with respect to medical care and consent.  Further, the actions that the university sets forth are contrary to the Charter of Rights and Freedoms.  The risk reduction after receiving the vaccine/shot for acquiring Covid 19 is negligible in the post secondary age population.  University of Waterloo is committing crimes against humanity with the coercive measures of proof of vaccination in exchange for residence.  
My son/daughter, Name of your son/daughter will not enclose any personal information for any of these forms.  Any discriminatory action that may follow will be met with legal action.
By following the laws of this province, I expect no further issues with this matter.
Respectfully
Your name signed
Your name
